FLOOD CONSULTING

Structural Engineering

Revised January 6, 2011

Town of Uxbridge Town Hall 21 South Main Street Uxbridge, MA 01569

Re:

Uxbridge High School

Uxbridge, MA

Independent Structural Engineering Peer Review

FC Project No. 1091

Dear Sir/Madam:

Thank you for considering us as the independent structural reviewing engineer on the above-referenced project. This project is to consist of an engineering review of the new 123,000 square foot, steel-framed high school building. The project includes a cafeteria, media center, gymnasium, auditorium, science labs and classrooms. The majority of the building is two-story with a lower level area beneath the gymnasium. The structure shall be founded on a conventional spread footing system. This school building will be constructed in the Town of Uxbridge, Massachusetts. The review will be based upon 90% architectural and structural construction drawings to be available December 22, 2010.

I propose that the structural review will be in accordance with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts State Building Code, Eighth Edition, 780 CMR and in compliance with Section 110.11, Section 125.0 and the entire Appendix U of 780 CMR 120.U for the "Independent Structural Engineer Review". Per Section 120.U104 of 780 CMR, the structural engineer of record shall retain sole responsibility and liability for the structural design, and the activities and reports of Flood Consulting shall not relieve the structural engineer of record of this responsibility. A final review letter will be provided no later than January 14, 2011.

I further propose that the fee for this work will be billed on a lump sum basis in the amount of Three Thousand Five Hundred and 00/100 Dollars (\$3,500.00). An invoice for services will be sent upon project completion. Payment of the same is due 14 days from receipt thereof.

Your signature on the space provided shall serve as the Town of Uxbridge's authorization to Flood Consulting to complete the work and acceptance of the payment terms as stated.

Very truly yours.

Flood Consulting

Stacy R. Flood, P.E.

Principal

Accepted by,

Town of Uxbridge

Authorized Signature

Beth A. Pihnan

ward of Selectmen, Chair